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Dear Prospective Students 
 
Open Evening – Thursday 8 October 2020 – Virtual Presentation and Virtual Tour 
 
I am writing to invite you and your parents/carers to attend our Virtual Open Evening on Thursday 
8 October 2020. Unfortunately, due to the current COVID-19 crisis we are unable to invite large 
groups of parents/carers onto the School site; this means that we will be making available a virtual 
presentation which you can access from the School website 
http://www.taverhamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk/  to help provide you with as much information as 
possible, you will also be able to access a virtual tour of the site.  During your virtual tour you will be 
shown around the entire School site and will hear from staff and students. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for me, as Transition Lead of Taverham High School, to share with 
you our ambitions and recent successes and can be accessed remotely at any time after this 
date.  We do, however, understand you may want to physically visit the School, but until guidance 
changes, we will be unable to facilitate this. 
 
I do hope that you and your parents/carers will be able to watch the presentation.  These events 
provide an excellent opportunity to see what Taverham High School has to offer you, and for you to 
hear about our current progress and plans for the exciting future ahead. 
 
I would also invite you to follow us on Twitter @TaverhamHigh as this is another place, alongside the 
website, where we post regular updates and links to our events. 
 
On behalf of all the staff and students, we look forward to engaging with you over the coming weeks 
to assist you in making the best decision for your secondary school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr S Derrick 
Transition Lead 
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